

19 September 2016

Didar Loghmani 11M2

Dear Didar

I would like to formally congratulate you on your election to the Year Council.

I was delighted to see you accept this leadership opportunity and your application was both thorough and well-considered. It is an impressive achievement to have been selected by your tutor and Head of Year to represent Student views and voices on a whole year group platform. I have no doubt that you will rise to the challenge.

Your communication, organisation and collaboration skills will be put to good use and further enhanced with this valuable experience.

I look forward to hearing your contributions and ideas on moving the College forward, together as a team.

Well done Didar

Mrs L Radcliffe Head of Year 11

2 f. ladife

Teacher of ICT & Computer Science

PO Box 74856, Dubai, United Arab Emirates

